
April 17, 2019

 

Dear Clients,  
There are going to be notable changes happening to San Bernardino and 

Ventura County Courthouses.  
- San Bernardino:  

- Effective May 6, 2019:   
- As part of a system-wide court security improvement plan, the 

San Bernardino County Superior Court will introduce enhanced 
security procedures requiring all visitors (including private 
attorneys) to go through lobby weapons screening when 
entering the Juvenile Delinquency Courthouse, starting on May 
6, 2019. 

- Ventura County:  
- Notice of eDelivery Unavailability:   

- The eDelivery electronic filing system will be unavailable 
beginning Wednesday, April 17, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. through 
Thursday, April 18, 2019 at 10:00 a.m.. 

- During this outage electronic submission of filing documents in 
Civil, Small Claims, Family Law and Probate cases will be 
unavailable. 

Best,   
USA Legal Network

For more information or any questions feel free to contact us at 
(213)-607-9000


